
 

PDC Complaint Case # 100848 

Stephen (Steve) K. Peterson Tue, 30 Nov 2021 at 8:18 AM) 

To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

Dear Jordan 

The AD in question was a “Thank You“ in the Splash to be on the display stand for the Month of 

November.  It is a “Thank You” to people who were identified on a list of contributors and people who 

requested or allowed a signs to be placed in their yard. It was a “Thank You” placed for after the 

election. Tim Olsen name was included on one of the list of people who hosted a sign in their yard and 

that list was provided to the publisher who created the Ad.  The list was created to make sure we had a 

record of sign locations in the community.  This AD was not an Endorsement Ad and was intended just 

as a “Thank You” after the election.   

While Tim and I have spent much time working together at Kiwanis events in Pavillion Park, I am very 

sorry for the misunderstanding by Mr. Olsen in this regard.  A copy of this response will be included in 

the next Splash which is now scheduled for the Month of January. The December Splash edition was 

printed prior to us receiving this complaint. 

Thank you. 

Steve Peterson 


